Friday 16th September 2022 oy Dn

Monday 19th October -
Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for our ‘open classrooms sessions on Monday and Tuesday | o
after school this week. It was lovely to see the children so proud of their learning environments and wanting to | dlosed for Qu;m Elizar

share these with you. beth IIs funeral
There are other ewvents we hope you will be able to join us for this term: on Friday 30th September, we will be| w/c 30.9.22
holding a Macmillan coffee morning from 9:15 until 1lam in the school hall. I do hope you are able to join us for | Fri 30th/

purchase too. As I am a dreadful cook, I would really appreciate donations for the event - please let the school|| Moarning 9:15-11am/

The children have had ancther good week at school and have been enjoying the Inspire + sports sessions as well |
a@quLaﬁ;aLsghmst;umdimmmmg&mmm&mrﬂm_lmmmmaLmu@mthinm wfc 10.10.22

mMmmBadgmMMmekmemmymmmlAlmlme forward to it al- Parents Fvening
ready! Wed 12th-
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Squirrels Class

We are looking at Spirals this term as part of our art topic.
We will be looking at large
rals, drawing outside on the |
floor and exploring a range
This week we ex-

plored spirals using
graphite sticks, finer
liners and charcoal
trying them all out

and exploring how

We will share an up-
date at the end of the term

Foxes Class

This week we were geologists and volcanologists as we began
our curriculum project ‘Rocks, Relics and Rumbles”  We exam-
ined a variety of different rock types, shared and compared our
observations, categorised and photographed rocks and wrote
capuomforanmformatwedamomdmpwy We have heen

We also enjoyed PE this week. This term our theme is outdoor
and adventurous activities. We had great fun orienteering in our




